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REGION OF PEEL

OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL CLERK
From: Carol Elfstrom <_>

Sent:March5, 2021 10:17 AM

To0:Z2ZG-COUNCIL<zzg-council@ peelregion.ca>

Cc: Crombie, Bonnie <mayor@ mississauga.ca>; Starr,Ron<ron.starr@mississauga.ca>
Subject: Highway 413

CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DONOT CLICKON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTSYOU DO NOT TRUST.

To all Region of Peel Councillors,

| am a retired homeowner who has lived in Mississauga since 1981. My husband and | raised our two
children here and have lived through exponential growth of urban sprawl. One of our favourite family
outings was a trip north on Creditview Rd. through the countryside to Forks of the Credit Provincial Park.
Over the years we saw many large parcels of agriculturalland sold to developers for housing
subdivisions. It is time to rethink encouraging such rampant urban sprawl through building a new
highway.

Please vote to oppose Highway 413 until there has been a full Federal Environmental Assessment. We
need to know what environmental impact this highway will have before any construction begins.

Thank you for considering my request.

Yours truly,

Carol Elfstrom
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